
Exchange  student  embraces
life at STHS
By Rebekka Kuehnapfe

Before I came to America I thought: “Tahoe looks amazing” and
now I can say: “It really does.”

Tahoe is the perfect place to spend a year as an exchange
student. I love to go skiing or watching the sunset at the
beach. It almost gives me a feeling of being home. Especially
my wonderful host family makes me feel even more welcome. We
go out for dinner, on trips or watch movies together. So I can
tell, honestly, I have found a second mum, dad and sister.
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What I like the most about America are school sports. In
Germany school and sports are two different things. To do a
sport we have to join a club outside of school. So I was
fascinated by the school spirit and now I am proud to be a
Viking too!

I was on the tennis and the basketball teams. Next season I
will do swimming. In basketball I had the most fun. I met a
lot of nice people, who love to play sports as much as me.
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Right now I am thinking about continuing to play in Germany.

Also I have really enjoyed South Tahoe High School, taking fun
electives and learning about U.S. history.

It seems like my reasons to come to America: speaking better
English, seeing a different culture, making new friends or
just growing up, are all becoming true. But it was not always
easy. I changed host families after a few months and hope to
continue making lasting friendships.

All these experiences are making me stronger. This is a year
to look back on and be proud of.

Rebekka Kuehnapfel 15, is a sophomore exchange student at
South Tahoe High School. She is from Germany.

—

Note:

International Student Exchange is looking for families to host
students who will attend South Tahoe, Whittell, Douglas Carson
and  Dayton  high  schools.  Local  education  coordinator  is
Deborah Malone, (775) 443.6874.

 


